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Considering that Stonehenge is an important "World Heritage." This heritage together
with its wide surrounding area need protection for tourism, archaeology, the environment
and nature. Together with this we must remember the need to cut our carbon emissions.

As an alternative to widening the A303, a regular electric tram could be created to run on
the existing A303, past Stonehenge, from the city of Salisbury and on to an appropriate
park and ride with stops in/near each village that it runs past. Together with this a Roman
style road, like that at the Calleva/Silchester town, for pedestrians, cyclists and jockeys.
(The Calleva Roman road allows natural drainage, but never appears to get muddy).

Rather than increasing traffic, this idea would cut the traffic with its carbon emission. It
would also enable us to protect, rather than destroy, our heritage, archaeology, nature and
environment.





